UNIVERSITY OF ILLINOIS SCHOOL OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION URBANA

October 16, 1942

Dr. Forest Allen University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

I have a letter from Larry Morehouse saying that you were interested in following up the program which we have inaugurated at the University of Illinois. I would be willing to help you in any way possible. During the summer one of your women teachers attended my graduate course in physical fitness. This was a small group of advanced students training for leadership in the physical fitness field.

I am sending an outline of our Basic course which is new this year. About seven hundred men are enrolled in this course and they are following the plan of work outlined in the Physical Fitness Workbook. We conducted this work for a year on an experimental basis before we decided to put it in on a much larger scale.

Cordially yours,

T. K. Cureton

Associate Professor Physical Education

TKC: nrm

Enclosure